Our Lord's Day

Sunday, September 21, 2025

Prelude Organist

Meet & Greet

Call to Worship #457 "Lord, Be Glorified" Congregation

Opening Prayer Jeff Jenkins

Welcome & Announcements Jeff Jenkins

Children's Sermon

Hymn #390 "We Are Called to Be God's People" Congregation

Offering

Choir

Message Rev. Brian Medlin

Invitation Hymn #502 "Open My Eyes, That I May See" Congregation

Closing Prayer Jeff Jenkins

Welcome

Your presence today is a blessing!

Are you new around here? We're so glad to see you!

We hope you are blessed today as we worship the Lord together. Please feel free to fill out a communication card located in the pew holders and drop it in the offering plate or hand to an usher. May God bless!



The sanctuary flowers are placed in memory of and in honor of all the Autry Families.

Opportunities of the Week

Sunday October Newsletter articles due today. Thank you.

9:30 a.m. Sunday School

10:30 a.m. Worship

Truth Seekers

Autry Reunion-This is for all Autry families.

(Set up at 12:30 PM and we will eat at 1:00 PM.)

4:30 p.m. AWANA Sport Night

Wear your favorite team shirt or jersey

Wednesday

7:00 p.m. Adult Bible Study, Mission Friends, GA, RA,

Youth in FLC, Girlfriends in Christ

8:00 p.m. Choir Practice

Thursday Still Waters Learning in FLC

Friday/Saturday RA Lock-In in the Family Life Center

Next Sunday

9:30 a.m. Sunday School

10:30 a.m. Worship 4:30 p.m. AWANA

Deacon of the Week: Russell Arant; Next Week: Kyle Beard

Nursery

Today: Taylor & Ryan; Next Week: Jana & Kelsi

Children's Church (Ages 3 – 6 years old)

Today: Jeff & Mindy; Next Week: Luisa & Aurianna

Mission Friends

This Week: Lisa & Karoline; Snack-Karoline

Next Week: FLC-Lisa

Baptists on Mission Disaster Relief Ministry

Can you serve on a feeding team for a week or longer at one of our Helene rebuild centers in western NC? Use your gifts to help others use theirs. Register online and note "Feeding" in the dialogue box.

https://baptistsonmission.org/helene-volunteer-rebuild

Prayer Requests

New:

John Wallace

Ongoing:

Donnie Aldridge (Wayne's brother), Kelly Alexander, Robin Anthony, Roger Arant, Joyce Ashcraft, Beth Atkinson, Tracy Benton, Nancy Bivens, Jeremy Carriker, Wayne Conner, Helen Cox, Clay Courtney Casey Courtney, LeBron Crowe, George Davis, Mitch Deese, Jimmy Donahue, A.W. & Sue Elliot, Tony Eudy, Joyce Faircloth, Lavonne Floyd, Nancy Glidewell, Annette Griffin, Kristy Hagler, Dianne Helms, Nancy Helms, Russell Hicks, Derwin Hinson, Gerry Hurst, Dean Jenkins, Maj. Jonathan Jones, Charles Knight, Billie Ann Lee, Nancy Lowery, Christy Mabe, Cindy Mangum, Cathy Melton, Donnie McClain, Bill McLaurin, Billy McLaurin, Dylan Medlin (Kasey), Annabelle Mills, Sharon Mills, Edyn Moore, Libby Moore, Nellie Moore, Patsy Moore, Mavis Moree, Brent Moser, Randy Nash, Chuck Newland, Brian Outen, Robbie Plyler, Shirley Pope, Sharon Polston, Rick Pressley, Elaine Price, Donnie Price, Jessica Price, Mike Rollins (Sheree Jenkins' brother), Kelly Rorie, Shirley Rorie, Peggy & Tommy Ross, Janet Rowell, Joanne Smith, Ona Ruth Smith, Billi Starnes, Cameron Stroud, Mary Taylor, Sydney Tucker, Wendy Usher, Brent Vaughn, Elizabeth Walden, Michael Wallace, Donna Whitmire, Dean Woodward, John Woodward

Military:

David Booth, Taylor Hagler, Devin Phillips

Stewardship/Enrollment Report for September 14, 2025

Weekly Required: \$7,797.92 Weekly Received: \$8,002.00

North Carolina Missions Offering Received: \$773.00

Requirement to Date: \$15,595.84 Received to Date: \$15,757.00

Sunday School Enrollment: 250; Present: 99



RA Lock-In in the Family Life Center

from 6:00 p.m. Friday, September 26th to 8:00 a.m. Saturday, September 27th

PARSONAGE RENOVATION FUND RAISER

Our next meal is Sunday, October 5th. Please make sure to sign up by Wednesday, October 1st. October's menu: Spaghetti, salad, garlic bread, and desserts. You must sign up for meals in advance by Wednesday night so food can be purchased. Sign-up sheets are located on the bulletin board across from the Sunday School Office and in the vestibule. Cost is \$12.00 per person (adult and children); however, you can split a plate for children.

Happy "Belated" Birthday to Jamie Hamilton (September 17th) We hope you had a WONDERFUL day!

Backpack Buddy Shoe Re quest Update

So far, Philadelphia has collected and delivered forty-six pairs of shoes for East Union Middle School children! Thank you so much and thank you from Backpack Buddies Leader, Jae Haigler. She said, "Our church is amazing! She was so excited to take the shoes to EUMS! Wow, just Wow! We together should be so humbled to be a part of this community. It feels like Christmas! God is so good, his people are so faithful."

Men's Supper at Quincy's Restaurant

Thursday, October 2nd at 6:00 p.m.

September Blessing Bags – Men & Children's winter socks Please drop off in the vestibule. Thank you!

We need a volunteer(s) to paint/repair walls in the Pastor's Office. Please contact Sheri Bradshaw at: 704-624-5121. Thank you.

Save the Dates for Live Nativity: December 13th & 14th

Thank you for the calls, text, and cards during my recent accident and recovery. I still have at least 3 months of wound changes to go.

We would also like to thank you from the bottom of our hearts for the generous love offering we received. It was very much appreciated. Dean Jenkins & Family

A warm and heartfelt thank you goes to the GAs. We are so thankful for your warm welcome. We loved the banner and all the effort and detail you all put into that. God bless you all for this sweet act of kindness to our family.

Bo, Jamie, Austin, Carter, and Marissa

Dear Church Family, Thank you so much for your prayers and the lovely basket during my surgery. We will never be able to express our appreciation for the financial gift—God is so good, and we are grateful you allowed Him to be his hands.

Love in Christ, Earl & Donna Robertson

2026 Ladies' Retreat at Fort Caswell

Theme: Girl! Shut Your Mouth and Open It Friday, February 27 - Sunday, March 1 Cost: \$170.00 and is due by December 1st

See more information on the bulletin board across from the Sunday School Office or contact Sheri Bradshaw or Luisa Price.

Help Us Stock the Pastor's Pantry If you are able, here are the items needed: Toiletries (paper towels, toilet paper), cream of chicken soup, cream of mushroom soup, pasta, taco kits, pancake mix, rice, cake/muffin mix, cereal, flour, sugar, oil, granola bars, chips, and other snacks. (Note: NO NUTS OR RED 40, please.) Please leave items in designated tub in vestibule. Thank you!

BACKPACK BUDDIES

Items needed: individual packs of instant oatmeal and grits, individual boxes of cereals, and Pop-Tarts. A drop off box is located in the vestibule. Thank you for your donations to this ministry.

Philadelphia Baptist Church



"A Beacon of Hope in Our Community"



5709 Philadelphia Church Road, Marshville, NC 28103 Sanctuary, Office & Fellowship Hall: 704-624-5121 Family Life Center: 704-327-4200

www.pbcmarshville.org

pbcmarshville@gmail.com

Wi-Fi Information

New Network Names: Philadelphia, PBC Balcony, PBC Office

Password: PBCJesus

Rev. Bo Hamilton, Pastor

Jeff Jenkins, Youth Minister Richard Taylor, Music Minister Linda Day, Pianist Sheri Bradshaw, Secretary

Melba Zimmerman, Organist & Treasurer